
 
SPR/KS 

25th June 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Physical Education department have been given approval to offer Girls in Years 8 and 9 (in 

the School Year 2015-2016) the opportunity to attend a Netball sports tour to the England 

Netball Tournament held at Disneyland, Paris. 

 

This sports tour will constitute a netball trip, providing an excellent opportunity for students to 

participate in a nationally recognised tournament organised by England Netball and undertake 

training camps with the England Netball Players and coaches. This trip is open to all girls, with no 

requirement to have previously represented any school teams. The provisional cost of the trip is 

£600 which is to include the following: 

 

 Coach Travel and Ferry Travel Insurance. 

 Breakfast, Lunch and Evening meals. 

 Coaching Sessions/master class sessions led by present England Netball player 

and coaches 

 Participation in a large Tournament organised by Netball England. 

 Presentation meal at the end of the tournament with a question and answer 

session with the England Netball Players. 

 Accommodation in the Davy Crockett Ranch in Disneyland, Paris. 

 Entrance passes to Disneyland Paris for the whole duration of the stay. 

 Playing dress and training top and hoody. 

A match ball each. 

 

Additional costs/Information: 

In the event of an insurance claim, parents would be responsible for the excess, currently 

approx. £35. 

 

The school reserves the right to withdraw any student whose school behaviour makes it 

inappropriate for them to attend a residential school trip. In this instance, no refund will be 

made. By signing the attached form, you are agreeing to this condition. Students leaving the 

school prior to departure will also lose their place and monies. 

 

Purchase of any additional playing/training kit, including suitable trainers/boots. 

In the event that there is an increase in either tax or fuel surcharges, these will be passed on to 

parents. 

 



Any additional spending money 

The provisional departure date is Wednesday 30th March 2016 – Saturday 2nd April 2016. The 

area is known for good weather conditions at the prescribed time of year, meaning all sessions 

should take place outdoors. 

 

If you would like to reserve a place, please return the slip below along with a deposit of £50 no 

later than Friday 17th July 2015. In the event that the trip becomes oversubscribed, we will draw 

names from a hat and operate a reserve list. 

 

Instalments will then be due in 2 stages: 

£275 2nd November 2015 

£275 1st February 2016 

 

Specific payment dates will be given once your daughter’s place on the trip has been confirmed. 
Parents should be aware that monies are not refundable. Payment methods are shown in the 

box below: 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs S Pedder 

Party Leader 

Payment Procedures - We ask you to use the on-line payment system to pay for this 

particular Trip/activity if possible. Payments can be made online by debit or credit card 

however we would be very grateful if you could use a debit card as the school is charged a 

higher fee for payments by credit card. If you have an online account, please proceed as 

normal. If you have not previously created an online account please email 

onlinepayments@crispins.co.uk  to request a Pupil Link Code and a list of instructions. If 

you choose to pay by cheque please ensure that the student’s name, form and the name 
of the Trip/Activity are clearly written on the back of the cheque, which should be made 

payable to ‘St Crispin’s School’. If paying by cash it must be in a sealed envelope with the 

students name, form, amount enclosed, Trip/Activity clearly written on the outside. 

This trip is an optional visit and the school asks that the payment is made as a voluntary 

contribution to cover the cost.  In the event that we are unable to cover the costs the trip 

may have to be cancelled.  If you are experiencing difficulty in paying for this visit a written 

request for support should be submitted to the school office.  In the event that the visit is 

oversubscribed names will be drawn from a hat from all those that have replied by the 

deadline.  Parents are responsible for the prompt collection/return home of students after 

the visit. 

Please be aware that your emergency contact details are uploaded to a password protected 

website so that a member of the Senior Leadership Team or Local Authority can access 

information in the event of an emergency.  These details include only names and telephone 

numbers submitted on your Broadmoor form.  If you do not want your details stored in this 

way please notify the school. 

 



To:  Mrs S Pedder, Party Leader - Re:  Sports Tour,  

 

Student: __________________________________________  Form: _________________ 

 

I would like to reserve a place for my daughter on the Sports Tour to Disneyland, Paris in March 

2016.   

 

 

Please tick method of payment:- 

 

  I have paid by Credit/Debit Card 

 

I enclose a cheque payable to “St Crispin’s School” for £50.00 with the student’s 
name, form and year and Netball Sports Tour, to on the reverse. 

 

I enclose cash £50.00 in a sealed envelope with student’s name, form and year 
and Netball Sports Tour, on the outside. 

 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer): ________________________________ Date:  ________________ 

 

  

  

 


